
From: Pascal Dubois-Pelerin 

Sent: 01 April 2021 20:14 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Pascal Dubois-Pèlerin 

Subject: Re: Planning alerts – London Borough of Camden 

Dear Tony, 

I am writing to comment on 3 Holford Road, which I oppose on the ground that recessed 

panels should have actual windows, not bricks. It would very much improve the external 

aspect of the house to have proper windows. 

Separately, why is the applicant not proposing to fit the lift to the back of the house? 

Can you please acknowledge receipt? 

Regards 

Pascal Dubois-Pèlerin 

 


